
Year 6 Newsletter

Welcome to the first edition of our Year 6 Haggerston Newsletter.
Each week we will write to you with an introduction from a key member
of staff here at Haggerston and share some pictures and messages from

some activities that have been taking place at school.
We will also be sharing some top tips for starting Haggerston!

Hello my name is Ms Ray-Choudhuri and I am a member of the leadership
team at Haggerston.

I wanted to introduce myself and say how pleased I am that you have chosen Haggerston.
My subject specialism is drama and if you like any of the creative arts you will have the
opportunity to take part in lots of experiences both in and out of the curriculum.

Last week it was student wellbeing week and key stage 3 students had a break from
homework and were encouraged to get involved in one of the many mindfulness activities
staff put on. Below are pictures of yoga ,cooking and mindfulness colouring.

Top tip for starting secondary school.
Watch out for all the extra things you can take part in. These might be announced in
assembly or during tutor time ,in lessons or advertised on posters around school.Auditions
for the school production will take place in October.



Hi Year 6! My name is Miss Hardy and I work in Student Services.
I currently look after all of the Exams here at Haggerston along with helping when new
students join us either in September or throughout the year. I am looking forward to meeting
you all when you join us and working with you as you progress your journey throughout the
school.

Below are some pictures that our Year 7 students have created during their Art lessons.

Top tip for starting secondary school.
It’s not as scary as you think! Just relax and enjoy the experience, we are all here to help.


